
ITALIAN AS A FOREIGN LANGUAGE COURSES (Corsi di italiano)  

REGISTRATIONS CLOSED 

A.S. 2024/25 

 

As of 15/02/2025 registrations for the Italian as a Foreign Language Courses will be closed, because 

all the classes are at maximum capacity.  

 

From the 15/02/2025 it will be possible to enrol for the Italian as a Foreign Language Courses 

starting in September 2025 (academic year 2025/2026), following this link:  

 

 

https://suite.sogiscuola.com/registri/SIMM050007/cpia/iscrizioneAlunni.php 

 

 

To fill out the registration form correctly, for the year 2025/2026, please read the “GUIDE TO 

REGISTRATION” to this link: 

 

https://www.cpia1siena.edu.it/iscrizioni-a-s-2024-25/   

 

 

 

It is always possible to enrol in the I Livello Primo e Secondo Periodo Didattico courses (Middle 

School and First Two Years of High school), following this link:  

 

 

https://suite.sogiscuola.com/registri/SIMM050007/cpia/iscrizioneAlunni.php 

 

 

For further information, call:  0577-986673 (Students’ Office – Select 3 on your keypad) 
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